Don’t Let The
Government
Treat You

Like A

Mushroom!

Government officials are required to publish their intentions
in the newspaper - including their intent to build a facility
down the street that you might not want, or holding public

meetings involving increasing tax rates. But all of this could

change.

Some politicians want to bury public notices on little seen,
rarely visited government websites. Don’t let the government
put you 1in the dark. Public notices should be published by the

newspaper.
If 1t’s not 1n the newspaper, you won’t know about it!

Call us to learn more
WESTERN OBSERVER 325-823-3253




